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PBCC GOLF CLASSIC SET AT THE FALLS  
 
 
LAKE WORTH – Golfers have a rare opportunity to tee off at the renowned 18-hole course at 
The Falls Country Club, site of this year’s Palm Beach Community College Golf Classic on 
March 29.  
 
Sponsored by South Florida Blood Banks, the PBCC Golf Classic is limited to just 120 players.  
The event will open with registration and lunch beginning at 11:30 a.m., followed by a 1 p.m. 
shotgun start.  A post-play reception and live auction will round out the day. 
 
Players may register as foursomes or individuals.  A variety of sponsorship opportunities also are 
available. 
 
The Falls, located at 6455 Jog Rd. in Lake Worth, is a private facility open to only a few charity 
events each year. The Joe Lee-designed course measures 6,820 yards from the championship tees  
and plays to a rigorous slope of 132. Its serene waterfall view and signature 16th hole make it a 
memorable as well as challenging course for golf enthusiasts. 
 
Proceeds from this annual event provide vital support for the PBCC Center for Early Learning, 
intercollegiate athletics and other programs that enhance PBCC students’ academic experience. 
Tournament chair is David Collins and co-chair is Paul Rampolla.  Lead sponsors are South 
Florida Blood Banks and Fidelity Federal Bank & Trust. 
 
For more information and registration forms, contact Dionne Hollingsworth at the PBCC 
Foundation, (561) 868-3450, or via e-mail at hollingd@pbcc.edu.   
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Contacts: 
Dionne Hollingsworth 
Foundation, (561) 868-3450 
 
Grace Truman 
College Relations & Marketing, (561) 868-3122 
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